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PINE  LAKE  WEED  TREATMENT

The  treatment  of  Pine  Lake  for  Eurasian  Milfoil  control  is scheduled  for:

Wednesday,  June  18, 2025
(Weather  Permitting)

Selected  areas will  receive  a chemical  treatment  to control  the exotic

aquatic  plant  known  as Eurasian  water  milfoil.  This  non-native  plant  can

interfere  with  navigational  and recreational  activities  as well  as harming

native  lake  weeds.

The  chemicals  will  not  be applied  if  the

applicators  feel conditions  are unsafe,

such as storms,  heavy  rain  or high

winds.

We have allowed  Thursday,  June Igth
gs o rgin  date. If  conditions  still  do not

allow  treatment,  you  will  be notified.

The  recommended  precautions  after

treatment  are as follows:

NO  swimming  for  l  day

NO  garden  watering  for  21 days

Should  you  not  want  this  treatment,  please

notify  the  Village  Hall  prior  to this  date.  Call

us  even  if  you  have  a standing  no spray

request.
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